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Dear Ms. Balbin,  
 
I would like to confirm having received the communication sent by the Special 
Rapporteur on the promotion and protection of human rights and fundamental 
freedoms while countering terrorism, the Special Rapporteur on the promotion 
and protection of the right to freedom of opinion and expression, the Special 
Rapporteur on the situation of human rights defenders, the Special Rapporteur on 
freedom of religion or belief, and the Working Group on discrimination against 
women and girls.  
 
We are currently in the process of organising the additional information that you 
requested and answering the communication. This process involves multiple 
Ministries.  
 
I will submit a formal response to you as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Monique van Daalen 
Ambassador 
Permanent Representative 
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